The McKownville Improvement Association

MCKOWNVILLE

3/67

A meeting of the Officers and Directors will be held on Wednesday, March 1, 1967 at my home, 14 Glenwood Street - 8:00 P.M.

Executive Park Office Buildings (Mr. L. Swyer, President)

want to buy a parcel of land from the McKownville Water system.

at inteke

This strip is located West of the reservoir dam, mostly swamp land.

Acquisition of this land will make it possible for Executive Park

to erect a new office building in the area South of the parking lot

for existing offices. The large pipe or culvert that carries the

water supply stream in the rear of present office buildings would be

extended past the land area in question.

The Town is about to adopt Speed Limits on Town Roads - Have you any suggestions.

Jugh Prytherch